
 

 

Town Administrator Report, April 11, 2022 

• Confidential Mediation with USDA is ongoing.  
• Town Elections TODAY! 
• We have officially joined the opioid lawsuit and should be getting funds for law enforcement to 

combat addiction in the community 
• IT bid is out. It has been requested by 5 firms thus far. 
• Vadar has begun collector software migration. 
• Town audit is ongoing. Staff continues to assist with documentation. Hoping for it to be 

complete by the end of April 
• You Tube for viewing meetings at home has been created. Supplies have been delayed. 

However, meetings are live. Please check the website for URL 
• Municipal Vulnerability Preparedness charettes were held at Town Hall March 24 and 31st from 

5-8PM. It was very well attended. Lots of great topics. CMRPC is putting all of the information 
together and will have public meetings when completed.  

• Level 1 Budgets should be completed soon for your review. Meeting with Finance Committee 
4/25/22   

• I will be away on vacation next week. Happy Easter! 

Thank you, 

 

Nicole 


